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Message from the Headteacher

Dear Parents and Carers,

It has been lovely this week to welcome some new
children and their families to Holy Cross. Since opening
after the summer break, we have been joined by seven
new children across Years 1 to 6 with more new
families starting next week.
The children have welcomed their new classmates with
their customary kindness and made sure that their
first days with us have been happy ones!
Next week we will be celebrating European Day of
Languages and we are looking forward to celebrating all
the wonderful languages at Holy Cross.
This week we learned some new Harvest songs in
preparation for Harvest Mass. Friday 7th October will be
Harvest Family Fast Day and we will have a mufti day
to raise money for CAFOD.

Have a lovely Weekend.

Dates for your Diary

26th Sept: European Day of Languages
1st Oct: Black History Month starts.
5th Oct: Harvest Mass
7th Oct: Harvest Family Fast Day
7th Oct: Unveiling of Jack Leslie Statue at Argyle
7th Oct: PTFA Coffee Morning 10am
24th -28th Oct: Half Term

Please find a link to the diary dates for the year
Dates For Parents 2022-2023

Our Catholic Life

In the Gospel this week we hear the story of two men,
one of whom is rich and feasts every day on good food.

The other man, Lazarus, is poor and he longs for
something to eat. This story helps us to see how we

should treat one another. God calls us to share what we
have and to do all that we can to help each other get

enough to eat. God asks us not to ignore each other, but
to reach out and help one another.

Generous God,
You created the world with enough food for all to

share. Help us to play our part in making sure that
all people can have their fair share of food to eat.

We ask this through Christ our Lord,
Amen

On Monday we will be taking part in a shared liturgy
with the other schools in Plymouth CAST, therefore we

will not be gathering for a liturgy at 9am. You are
welcome to join us on Monday 3rd October for our

whole school liturgy.

Gospel Values:
This week we have
all been trying to
show Temperance.
Well done to all
these children for
humility and honesty.

https://www.holycross.plymouth.sch.uk/web
mailto:holy.cross.rc.primary.school@plymouth.gov
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1vnSQeuSIsrGybYfWZ2K0eGn1mmVL4qv2q-zqOduaxA8/edit


Wonders of the Week Accelerated Reader

DW-17,567 words

CC-57,309 words

RD-95,685 words

EMC-24,263 words

MB-287,848 words

LS-88,095 words

Carter for becoming a Ready Reader

Attendance

Whole School Attendance 94%

Malorie Blackman- 100% Attendance this
week

Cressida Cowell and Louis Sachar Class 96%
Attendance this week

Thomas and Ralph for
earning the most coins in

Numbots in the last 7 days


